TOWN OF EATON

2023 Fireworks Event
June 6, 2023

Dear Community Partner:

We are pleased to announce that the planning of the 2023 Fireworks Event in Danny Howard Park has officially
started!

We hope that with the support and generosity from our community that this event will grow bigger and better
each year! The donations that we receive will continue to allow us to add more attractions, vendors, and family
activities for all ages. These costs are kept at little or no cost to those in attendance and that could not
continue to be possible without your sponsorships! It is our hope that this event will become one that
generations of Eaton families will attend and enjoy for many years to come!

We understand that everyone has had to make difficult decisions financially and appreciate donations of any
amount that support this event. As this hometown event continues to grow larger each year, we also see an
increase in the number of visitors from surrounding areas to our parks and businesses. We hope that
additional visitors through our town will result in an economic benefit to our businesses!

| have attached the 2023 Sponsorship Form. Donations of any can be made at any time for the Fireworks and
are greatly appreciated! Any donations made after June 15 will be directed to the 2024 Fireworks Event.
Business and/or individual donations of any amount will help defray our costs and help to continue to make
this event better every year!

WE HOPE YOU’LL JOIN US AND MARK YOUR CALENDARS!
We are very excited that this year’s event will kick off on Friday, July 1! We will have cornhole boards are other
various family activities starting at 6pm. There will be a beer garden and food for sale provided by the EBSA.
This event is open to the public! More details coming soon!

If you have any questions regarding any of these events, please feel free to contact my office at 765-396-3980.

Together with your support we can continue to build a better and more vibrant community to live, work and

play!

Sincerely,

Budaetk Ddileoy)
Bridgett DeWees

Town of Eaton, Clerk-Treasurer



TOWN OF EATON
2023 Fireworks Event

Dear Community Partner:

We are pleased to announce that the 2023 Town of Eaton Fireworks Event will be held at our very own Danny
Howard Park on July 1, 2023! In addition, a fun filled day of family activities, music, and food. This will be the
first annual event. Previously sponsored by Eaton First Church of God! All of the proceeds will be going back
into the Fireworks Event Fund for the following year. This will be solely funded by donations and event
proceeds. Your generosity and support of this community event will ensure its success in the future. Together
with your support we can build a better community!

Sincerely,

Bridgett S. DeWees, Clerk-Treasurer

With your donation you will receive FREE advertising on our website and announced during the event. It’s
easy! Simply complete and detach your sponsorship form, fill it out, make your check payable to TOWN OF
EATON and mail to: Town of Eaton Attn: Bridgett DeWees P.O. Box 218 Eaton, IN 47338

ALL SPONSORSHIPS MUST BE SUBMITTED BY JUNE 15, 2023, FOR THIS YEAR. ANY
DOANATIONS AFTER THIS DATE WILL GO TOWARDS 2024.

Sponsorship by: Amount Donated:

Contact Information (please print):




